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Members: Huan Chen (chair), John Freeman, Linda Hon, Yuhao Lee 

 

            The committee received two (one-semester, full-pay) and five (two-semester, full-pay) 

sabbatical applications. No professional development leave application was submitted. The 

committee met on November 9th, 2021, to review all the sabbatical applications for the academic 

year of 2022 to 2023. The committee carefully reviewed each application and had extensive 

discussions on the merit and feasibility of proposed sabbatical projects. The consensus was that 

all the applications were meritorious. The committee unanimously endorsed all the sabbatical 

applications. The chair electronically delivered the committee’s recommendations to the 

associate executive dean on November 9th, 2021.   


